ODEM-EDROY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT



Yolanda L. Carr, Superintendent 1 Owl Square Odem, TX 78370 361-368-8121 Ext. 223 Carry@oeisd.org

10/14/2020

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Today, **Phase 5** of <u>OEISD's - Safe School Opening Plan</u> began as our final group of students were welcomed back for Face-to-Face instruction. We are proud of all students, parents, and teachers for their commitment to a safe reopening.

Throughout the reopening process, OEISD has utilized **remote learning** as an option to aid in a safe reopening. Thursday, October 29, 2020, which is the last day of the six-weeks, is the last day for remote learning at OEISD.

Parents of students not yet attending F2F please prepare to make a decision that best fits your family. We encourage you to reach out to your student's campus with concerns. The following are options that comply with compulsory education law:

- 1. Attend F2F @ OEISD
- 2. Withdraw to home school
- 3. Enroll in a private school
- 4. Request a transfer to a district that offers remote learning

OEISD hopes that you choose to have your student(s) join us on campus as we look forward to welcoming them for F2F instruction. While we cannot eliminate all risks, all prevention and mitigation efforts will be made to keep all students and staff safe.

Thank you for working with OEISD throughout the reopening process.

Sincerely,

Superintendent of Schools